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Please join us on November 11, 2019 at 6pm @ Baptist School of Health for our presentation on 
“Volunteering for  Medical Mission Trips” by Thomas J. Stringer, RN, BSN, CNOR. Dinner will 
be sponsored  by Laurel Swift from Mallinckrodt Pharmaceuticals. 

********************************************************************************** 
This year we have received the Proclamation from the Mayor of San Antonio, 


Ron Nirenberg. Proclaiming that November 10-16, 2019 to be

“PERIOPERATIVE NURSES WEEK”.  This is truly an honor to support our profession. 


 
THANK-YOU MAYOR NIRENBERG


NEWSLETTER
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CELEBRATE YOURSELF, CELEBRATE A COLLEAGUE, 	DURING 
PERIOPERATIVE NURSES WEEK.


As we take time to recognize and honor our chosen profession, we also need to 
take time and reflect on our journey into this marvelous field of work we spend 
countless hours, days and years serving.  

	 Who was it that introduced you to becoming an OR nurse, was it a team 	     
or one individual…..When learning was tough how did you overcome…..What 
happened on your best day …….Who told you, you could do it……and you did! 
Who have you passed your learning on to…….


Reflection helps us to understand how important we are and how far we have 
come. 


Thank-you for your excellent leadership, service and dedication by being an 
Operating Room Nurse. 


SAN ANTONIO, WE ARE GIVERS!!!!


We are excited to inform you that our Chapter has approved  a donation of $500 
to support the National Silent Auction for the 4th year in a row. Our involvement 
with this event dates back to 2012. 


COUNT DOWN TO ANAHEIM, CALIFORNIA…………………….


SA AORN #4409 

Please turn in your delegate count sheet at 
the general meeting on

 
NOVEMBER 11, 2019 beginning at 6pm, at the

Baptist School of Health.

If you need a count sheet please visit 
www.aornsanantonio.org

Your points may have earned you a spot as a delegate at
the AORN Global Surgical Conference and Expo in 

Anaheim, California
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For those who have never attended the AORN Global Surgical Conference & EXPO it is 
is a great opportunity to learn and see in action the purpose, vision and mission of why 
this organization exists. Not only does it touch San Antonio, it touches the United 
States as well as the International World. 


For those who have attended the AORN Global Surgical Conference & EXPO it is way 
to refresh our commitment to our profession. This is a great opportunity to grow our 
understanding and learning, to see old concepts and topics with fresh eyes, which 
increases safety for our patients as well keeping us safe to care for them. 


This year the conference will be held in Anaheim, California, March 28 - April 1, 2020.

Please visit aorn.org for additional information. 


Interested in Serving!!!!!!!

Be apart of


• promoting the highest professional standards

• providing opportunities for continuous professional development

• assist with generating, evaluating and disseminating scientific evidence to 

improve Perioperative practice 


The 2020-2021 will have vacancies for Board Members and Officers to serve, more to 
come in December.


Join the gift wrapping party with Elf Louise on December 1, 2019 from 11a-1p.

Contact Christallia Starks via email at cstarks1956@gmail.com to volunteer.

	 


Have a SAFE and HAPPY THANKSGIVING!!!!!!


http://aorn.org
mailto:cstarks1956@gmail.com

